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THE ONE CHEER & DANCE FINALS CANCELS 2020 END OF SEASON EVENTS  

April 7, 2020 

 

The ONE Cheer & Dance Finals has continued to monitor the Coronavirus (COVID-19) 
and its impact as it relates to our customers, and our industry.  As always, the safety of 
the athletes is our top priority. We understand that this ever-changing situation will 
continue to impact programs across the nation.  Gyms and Programs are feeling stress 
about their future. Our responsibility is to the health of our industry and more 
importantly the athletes and families that attend our events.  Hosting an event now 
could potentially cause additional stress on the families in our sport or worse cause 
physical harm on our athletes.  With this in mind, The ONE Cheer & Dance Finals, has 
decided to cancel the last event in our series, The ONE Finals Orlando.   

The ONE Cheer & Dance Finals will continue to work with our customers and support 
them throughout this crisis.  Any payments made towards registration will be fully 
refunded to programs directly.  The ONE Cheer & Dance Finals is looking forward to 
the 2020-2021 season and will release qualifier events soon.  In the meantime, stay 
safe and stay healthy. 

For additional information about The ONE Cheer & Dance Finals, please visit our 
website at theonefinals.com or contact us via email at info@theonefinals.com.   

 
 
 


